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25 January 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

2 day, 1 night Residential to Austerfield Study Centre  

 

Children in Year 4 have the exciting opportunity to take part in a 2 day, 1 night residential at 

Austerfield Study Centre from Monday 4th July to Tuesday 5th July 2022. The trip will involve 

team building activities, a sing along at the campfire and camping under the stars.  

The coach will leave school at 9am on Monday 4th July and return on Tuesday 5th July in time 

for the normal collection time of 3:15pm. It is essential that children attend school on time so 

that the bus can leave promptly. The children will need to come into school by 8.45am (but 

not in uniform). Parents can wait at the front of school to wave them off.  

The cost of the trip is £40 per child which will cover the cost of the food and lodgings for the 

trip, children will just need to take a packed lunch with them on day of departure. At this 

stage we require a £10 deposit to secure your child’s place which can be paid via ParentPay. 

All deposits must be received by Friday 25 February 2022. Parental contributions will be 

welcomed for this trip. However, school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider 

the net cost after considering voluntary contributions, is uneconomical.  

Further details regarding meal choices, items to pack and details of the days itineraries will be 

issued in due course. 

 You can find out more about the Austerfield Study Centre at 

https://austerfieldstudycentre.co.uk/  

 

Yours faithfully  

Miss Jackson and Mr Jones 

Year 4 Teachers 

https://austerfieldstudycentre.co.uk/

